February 29, 2016

The curriculum committee held a meeting on Monday, February 29, 2016 at 5:00 p.m. in the Superintendent’s office.  The following were present:  Moon, Johnson, Heinz, Ross, Blessman, Putnam, and Garls

The purpose of the meeting:

Options for Science curriculum – freshman allowed to take Biology 1
Expanding the P.E. curriculum to include – weight training and conditioning

Approve the new math classes beginning in the 2016-17 school year
  *College Prep
  *Business Math

[bookmark: _GoBack]Approve the weighted grading scale beginning with the incoming freshman (2016-17)
Weighted classes will be on a 5.0 scale.

The meeting was adjourned at 5:55 p.m.





												
							Dan Heinz, President




												
							John Moon, Secretary
